
ATTENTION! 
 

The majority of the Big Creek Lakes 

Campground will be closed starting on 

September 23, 2008 and continuing 

through the rest of the season. 
 

 

 

What is Open: 
Sites 43, 44, & 45 (near the boat ramp) will 

remain open and will not require fees as of 

September 23, 2008 
 

 

 

What is Closed: 
Sites 1 through 42 and the Seven Lakes 

Trailhead will not be accessible to the public.  

This closure includes any motorized vehicles 

and any foot traffic (including hiking/fishing). 

The East Loop, including the boat ramp, will 

remain closed through the season. 
 

 

 

 

  


